
 

Neighborhood Council 9, Thursday, January 9, 2014 

Great Falls High School, South Campus  

 
 

Council Members present:  Margaret Scheschy, Scott Miranti, Joe Leggett  

 

 

Council Members absent: Lance Johnson, Jakeup Rider 

 

Meeting was called to order by Councilman Leggett and pledge of allegiance recited at 

7:00 PM. 

 

Election of Officers: Joe Leggett nominated as Chairman by Scott Miranti, seconded by 

Margaret Scheschy, all in favor motion passed.  

 

 Margaret Scheschy nominated as Vice Chairman by Joe Leggett, seconded by 

 Scott Miranti, all in favor motion passed.  

 

 Margaret Scheschy nominated as Police Advisory Board Representative by Joe  

 Leggett, seconded by Scott Miranti, all in favor motion passed. 

 

 Jakeup Rider nominated as Secretary by Joe Leggett, Margaret Scheschy 

 seconded, all in favor motion passed. 

 

 Scott Miranti nominated as Neighborhood Council #9 Delegate to the Council of 

 Councils by Joe Leggett, Margaret Scheschy seconded, all in favor motion passed. 

 

December 2013 minutes approved as written. 

  

Council reviewed bylaws and did not make any recommendations to change. 

 

City of Great Falls Planning and Community Development members, Gregg Bensen and 

Lee Nellis gave the council an update on current and developing projects in the City.  

 

The Council discussed new Community Policing Officer Tad Kimmet and having him on 

the agenda for a future meeting. 

 

The Council discussed RV Parking, it appears there renewed concern in the community.  

 

Councilman Miranti questioned and spoke about neighbors not shoveling their sidewalks 

in a timely manner. He was referred to the Police Department Non-Emergency number. 


